
School Board Meeting/Workshop: January 10, 2022

Subject: Out-of-State Trip
BHS Vocal Music – Decorah, IA

Presenter: Scott Thielman, Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

Eight students from the BHS Choirs were selected to participate in the Dorian Honor 
Choir events, January 9-10, 2022, in Decorah, IA.  Each student will sing in mass 
ensembles and receive a voice lesson with Luther College faculty.


